Many thanks for all our patients who supported us by signing our petition.  Click here to see results and annual Report.
(This could go on the front page in the PPG box, with the link to the 

‘Patient survey regarding Commissioning Boundaries’ – sent in email to you, and the Annual report and )

In total 1239 patients signed our petition which is a staggering 24%.  We are delighted to confirm that Bunbury Medical Practice will remain as part of West Cheshire Clinical Commission Group.

The partners would like to thank all our patients who supported the practice and the Patient Participation Group for their help in this and future issues.

